
Dear 8th Grade Parents and Guardians,

As a parent/guardian, you know how important middle school years are, and nothing captures
those years like a yearbook. That is why we would like to give you the chance to have a
personal message to your special 8th grader printed in this book.

Each message will be unique because it is written exclusively by you. You may include ONE
photo, poems, messages, or anything you feel has meaning to your student. (Just a little "we
love you" will do!) A student's kindergarten year has always been known as the beginning of the
most important and memorable time of a child’s life. Make this time even more special for your
student by giving him or her a lasting message of your love.

The cost is $40.00 for an ⅛ of a page recognition ad.

If you wish to purchase a special place in the yearbook for your 8th grader, please return the
order form, payment, and materials for the ad by March 15th, 2024. This means that the ad, ad
materials, and payment must be in our hands by this date.

It is our sincere wish for every 8th grade parent/guardian to have the opportunity to reserve a
space in the yearbook for his or her student. Don't miss out on this once in a lifetime opportunity.
We will return pictures that are used in the recognition ads.

Sincerely, The Meeker High School Yearbook Staff



8th Grade Recognition Ad Order Form 2023-2024

Student’s Name_______________________________________________________________

Parents’ Name(s)______________________________________________________________

Mailing Address_______________________________________________________________

City and State__________________________________________ Zip ___________________

Home Phone Number_____________________Cell Phone Number______________________

Email Address_________________________________________________ (we will email a

proof to you)

The ad must be paid for at the time it is ordered.

Make checks or money orders payable to: Meeker High School Yearbook.

You may mail or drop off the form, payment, and pictures to the school. You may also email the
pictures.

_________________________________________________________________________

Deadline is March 15th for the 8th Grade Recognition Ads.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Shana Sellers at 788-4540 between the hours of
8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. or email her at ssellers@meeker.k12.ok.us.


